
 
 
August 17, 2019 
 
 
Fellow Skålleagues, 
 
I am again honored to be nominated to run for the key position of internal auditor, 
representing the membership of our association. 
For over two decades, I have been dedicated to the Skål movement at both the local, 
national and international level, during some very dynamic times. 
Holding the position of internal auditor has provided significate insight into the 
administration of Skål International. One of the key responsibilities of auditor is using 
the position to suggest improvements, identify opportunities and respond to the 
membership when called upon. 
I foresee an appetite for significant changes in the future. Knowing where we have 
come from to where we are moving toward, provides an opportunity to offer some 
historical wisdom to the administration while ensuring the membership's wishes and 
interest are kept in the forefront. 
Meeting many of you over the years, and demonstrating my continued dedication to the 
membership, I kindly ask for your support in this election. 
Thank you and SKÅL!!!! 
 
John J. Ruzich, OBE 
 


